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USBF President 
Aaron Silverstein 

 

USBF Vice President 
Lynn Baker 

 

USBF COO  
& Secretary 
Jan Martel 

 

 USBF CFO & Treasurer 
Max Schireson 

 

USBF Recorder 
Jack Oest 

 

 Bulletin Editor &  
Chief Communications Officer 

Suzi Subeck 
  

Directors 
McKenzie Myers, DIC 

Chris Wiegand 
 

Tournament Organizer 
Jan Martel 

 

Chief Technical Expert 
Al Hollander 

 

Online VuGraph  
Organizer 

 

  Appeals  
Administrators 

Suzi Subeck, Chairman 
Appeals Panel: 
Cheri Bjerkan 
Bart Bramley 
Kitty Cooper 

Rich DeMartino 
Mitch Dunitz 

Marty Fleisher 
Ron Gerard 

Marty Hirschman 
George Jacobs 

Ralph Katz 
Bobby Levin 
Chip Martel 

Adam Wildavsky 
 

 Junior Committee Chair 
Joe Stokes 

 

Junior Program Co-Ordinator 
Alex Kolesnik 

 

Junior Training Camp Officials 
Amber Lin 

Kevin Rosenberg 

Thanks to all the Volunteers Who 
Made This Event Successful! 

 

Thanks to all the generous donors 
who contributed to this event in 
memory of young Sam Amer. 

 
Special thanks to Jan Martel for her great guidance and or-
ganization… to Joe Stokes who runs the USBF Junior Com-
mittee… to Alex Kolesnik who is the coordinator of the USBF 
Junior Training Program… to Amber Lin and Kevin Rosenberg 
for brainstorming the highly successful Bridge Camp and for 
bringing it to fruition at this Championship! Thanks to Suzi 
Subeck for writing and editing the Daily Bulletins. Thanks to 
McKenzie Myers and Chris Wiegand for keeping things run-
ning smoothly on schedule. 

 

Thanks to the volunteers who stood by on the Appeals 
Panel, ready to serve if it was necessary. Thanks to Al Hol-
lander for his great technical expertise.  

 

This tournament was super successful and it was because of 
the great collaboration of the volunteers. 

 

Thanks to the parents and others who mentored the youth 
while in Atlanta. Your dedication and commitment to your 
children and the game of bridge is amazing! 

 

Congrats to the winners. We will be cheering for you! 
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Sudoku 1 

Answers to Sudokus on Page 6 

Sudoku 2 

Answer to Logic Puzzle on Page 5 

 
Freeman and Duffy found a good favorable save on 
Board 31 in the U26 USA2 Final on Thursday. 
 
In the other room, Chen and Duan sold out to 5H which 
was an easy make for +650. 
 
 
Yuan led the CA followed 
by the S3. Freeman won 
the ace and played the CJ. 
Wang won and continued 
clubs for his partner to ruff. 
Yuan cashed a high heart 
and continued hearts, Free-
man ruffing in dummy.  
 
The C7 was ruffed and 
overruffed.  
 
Declarer ran off all his 
spades and conceded a dia-
mond to the ace at trick 13.  
Contract down 3 -500 E/W 
4 IMPs to Wan 

2S=Michaels H+minor 

4NT=RKC 

Pass=Even # of KC’s 
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Puzzle Page  
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More Winners on Page 6 
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7. Magic Marbles came out 2 years after the video game 
that sold for $65. 

8. Of the game that sold for $60 and the one that sold for 
$45, one was purchased by Horace and the other 

came out in 1990. 

9. Neither the video game that sold for $90 nor the video 
game that came out in 1989 is Gator Attack. 

10. The game that sold for $40 wasn't bought by Lloyd. 

11. The one bought by Oscar came out sometime before 
the video game that sold for $35. 

12. The game that sold for $65 wasn't bought by Shannon. 

1. The video game bought by Lloyd came out 2 years before 
Countershot. 

2. AWOL Alert came out 3 years before the game that sold 
for $45. 

3. The video game bought by Clinton is either Countershot 
or the video game that came out in 1991. 

4. The six video games are Troop Seven, the video game 
that came out in 1990, the game that sold for $65, 

the game that came out in 1987, the one that sold for $90 
and the game that came out in 1989. 

5. Gator Attack didn't come out in 1987. 

6. Neither Magic Marbles nor the game that sold for $45 is 
the video game that came out in 1988. 

Good 

Luck! 

 

Safe Trips Home for All! 

Happy 2025! 
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USBF Supporting Membership 
 

If you don’t want to play in the USBF Championships that choose teams to 
represent the USA in the World Bridge Federation Championships, but do 
want to aid our events, a Supporting Membership can be the perfect way 
for you to be involved.  

 

A Supporting Membership is $25 for one year ($75 for 3 years) and your donation will be 
used to cover inevitable expenses: attorney fees, accounting fees, website support services, 
tournament directors, insurance, WBF dues, and vugraph operators.   

 

The USBF is an all-volunteer organization.  

 

Our meetings are by conference call and at NABCS. Board members and the organization’s 
officers are not compensated for meetings, travel, or hotel expenses. 


